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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Manchester extends due date for January 2021 tax installments.  

MANCHESTER, CT, January 14, 2021 –  

 

In support of residents impacted by the ongoing COVID-10 pandemic and pursuant to Governor 

Lamont’s Executive Order No. 9R, all non-escrowed tax bills due in the Town of Manchester for 

January 1, 2021 have been deferred to April 1, 2021.  This means that the final date to pay on-

time has been extended from February 1, 2021 to April 1, 2021.  All non-escrowed tax bills that 

are received or bear a US Postal Service Postmark by April 1, 2021 will be considered on-time.   

 

Interest for non-escrowed tax payments will not be applied until April 2, 2021, but interest must 

be applied back to the original January 1, 2021 due date when applicable.  Tax payments made 

by escrow agencies are still due by February 1, 2021. 

 

This extension, which is similar to the one provided on the installments that were due in July 

2020. 

  

Taxpayers who have any questions may reach the Manchester Office of Assessment & 

Collection may be reached at 860-647-3018, 860-647-3016 or 860-647-3011. 

  

 

 

### 

 
John Rainaldi, Director of Assessment & Collection  
 
jrainaldi@manchesterct.gov  
 

860-647-3011 


